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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20202-

9/8/06

Rachel Potter :
Education desk Officer
OMB :

Rachel, the package to extend the current guidelines and forms for the EU-U.S. Atlantis Program is very
similar to the package you approved with the change sheet of March 2006. The guidelines are the same
with some minor editorial changes, mostly changing the dates. Beyond that there are no substantive
changes proposed for 2007.

The forms for the supplementary title page and budget summary page are two of the consolidated forms
you recently cleared for all three of FIPSE'’s international programs—the U.S.-Brazil Program, the
North American Program, and the European Union-U.S. Atlantis Program. Ihave decided not to use the

partner identification form but do use the other two. These forms now are a part of the standard package
in each program.

I hope this information helps. Please let me know if I can be of assistance.

Frank Frankfort

EU-U.S. Atlantis Program

Office of Postsecondary Education
202-502-7513
frank.frankfort@ed.gov
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